
Educational visits review 

 

During Term 1, the following visits occurred: 

• Y10/11 Fieldwork in Fleetwood 

The visit is a 'staple', occurring annually.  

Evaluation by Miss Williamson: The visit was successful and met the aims of the visit (collecting 

fieldwork data). 

• DSD visit to Weeton St Michael's Primary School 

An opportunity arose for some of our DSD pupils to take part in delivering an assembly for a local 

primary school. 

Evaluation by Jen against aims: The visit met its aim, but more so wall a fantastic opportunity for 

the students to share deaf awareness with children whose knowledge was limited. 

• Year 11 visit to WW1 Battlefields 

The first of an annual visit to the WW1 Battlefields with Year 11. A very valuable experience for all. 

Evaluation by John against aims: Incredible sites visited that massively enhanced the pupils' 

understanding of the First World War. The pupils visited a range of memorials and cemeteries 

during the trip. They took part in two acts of remembrance and have a real awareness of the 

scale of the sacrifice made by a generation of British men. A fantastic trip and one that all British 

people, young and old should make at some point of their life. 

• A STEM Challenge at Broughton High School 

First visit for Helen Tasker whilst at Ashton. Visit was for 8 year 9 pupils. The visit went well and the 

students competed in the challenge. 

• Our Reverse Advent Collection 

Some students assisted Paula Barrow and Abbie Tannock with the drop offs for the Reverse 

Advent collection in school. We dropped off to three local centres: Intact Centre, Ingol Foodbank 

and Emmaus. 

We have some great visits planned for the remainder of the academic year. 

 


